
October 25, 2024 
 

To all prospective examinees: 
 

Graduate School of Engineering, Nagoya University 
 

Introduction of English external test in the Entrance Examination  
for the Doctoral Program in Aerospace Engineering 

 
Please note that, the Department of Aerospace Engineering of the Graduate 
School of Engineering will require applicants to submit scores from English 
external test when applying for the Doctoral Program entrance examination to 
be held in 2025 for admission in April 2026. 
 
 
* Notification: 
From the entrance examination to be held in 2025, English external test will be 
required when applying. You will need to submit your scores. 
English external tests that will be accepted are TOEFL and TOEIC. 

 
* Note:  
Please be sure to check the latest Guidelines for Admission to Doctoral 
Program for details regarding the graduate school entrance examination.  
Guidelines for Admission to Doctoral Program for April 2026 enrollment in 2025 
will be available on our website in late April 2025. 
 
 
 

[Admissions Inquiries] 
  Admissions Section, 

Student Affairs Division, 
Graduate School of Engineering, Nagoya University 
Phone: 052-789-3978 
Email: eng-admission(at)t.mail.nagoya-u.ac.jp 

*When sending an email, please replace (at) with @. 


